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            7th June 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder – Mufti Day – Monday 10th June 
All children can come to school in non-uniform on Monday for the day. If you are able to donate a prize or gift for our 
Summer Fayre on Saturday 15th June, that would be very much appreciated. Thank you. 
 
We do hope that you will be able to join us at the Fayre on Saturday morning next week. The Fayre will be opened by 
the children at 11.30am. If you wish to watch the opening, once the gate has been unlocked, please feel free to enter 
the school and stand in front of the hedge at the top of the school field. The Fayre will conclude when the Grand Draw 
is drawn just before 2pm. Our Café will be open for light lunches and refreshments from 11.30am. Cakes and desserts 
will be available from our cake stall which will also be situated in the hall. 
 
The theme is Paris and the Olympics. Please feel free to join in and dress up as your favourite Olympian or famous 
person connected to Paris or France. Children who have dressed up can also join in with the Fancy Dress competition 
which will be judged during the event. 
 
We are particularly in need of waiter or waitress help in our Summer Fayre café; you would not need a food hygiene 
certificate for this role. If there is any way you might be able to support with this, could you please let the school office 
know as soon as possible so that we can allocate roles. Thank you. 
 
We would like to say thank you to everyone who has supported us with the planning of the Fayre; by donating gifts 
and prizes; or by helping us in any possible. We really do appreciate all of your hard work.  
 
We do hope you will be able to join us on this day and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Sun Cream and Water Bottles 
As the weather has finally become brighter, could you please ensure that your child arrives in the morning with sun 
cream already applied and with a water bottle and a sun hat. If the weather becomes very hot and sunny, children will 
only be able to play outside if they have adequate sun protection. Thank you. 
 
 
 



 
 
Hay fever 
The number of children suffering with hay fever appears to be on the increase in school. If your child suffers, over-the-
counter tablets are able from pharmacies which must only be taken first thing each morning and should meet the 
needs of most. This will avoid the need to bring Piriton into school each day. Please seek the pharmacist’s advice for 
your own child. Thank you. 
 
Crowle Show Produce Schedule 
Please find attached the Produce Schedule for the Crowle Agricultural Show taking place on Sunday 21st July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Dawson  


